
your Shire News  

The Shire of Pingelly Communication Plan 
was adopted by Council at the last Shire 
Council Meeting. 
The Communication Plan is a document      
designed to help the Shire of Pingelly         
communicate with the town and enhance 
community consultation and community    
information.  
The Shire has used the eleven stage process 
in the Communication Plan to develop    
project specific communication and engage-
ment plans by following the Communication 
Plan Template.  

The framework of ‘our goals’, ‘our promise’ and ‘communication channels’ have been included in the 
plan to guide our communication and engagement with our community. The  Communication Plan 
will help the Shire to commit to following actions and principals to deliver timely, meaningful and 
appropriate communication and engagement to ratepayers and stakeholders. The new Communica-
tion Plan is also available as a template and will be inserted into all events and activities within Pin-
gelly. Please find the Communication Plan in this week’s Pingelly Times. 
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The Shire of Pingelly is seeking applications from local community groups or clubs to cater for the 
upcoming financial year Shire Council Meeting dinners held on the third Wednesday of each month, 
excluding December (second Wednesday) and January (no meeting).  
 
Those interested in applying are encouraged to submit their expression of interest and quote for 
costs per head in writing to the Shire by Friday 24 June 2022.  
 
We also ask for local businesses to nominate as a back-up if community groups cannot for some 
reason cater on the day. To register your interest or for more information please contact Shana 
Smith on 9887 1066 or shana.smith@pingelly.wa.gov.au. 

Communication Plan Adopted by Council 

Council Dinner Catering 

Pingelly Perception Survey 

Recently the Shire of Pingelly asked our community to complete a survey to poll current views on 
how we are performing across all areas. This survey received over 100 responses from those within 
the community. This survey assists the Councillor’s decision making, determines areas of focus and 
priorities and helps develop the next Community  Strategic Plan (2023-2027). The Community      
Strategic Plan (when developed) will guide the Shire of Pingelly over the next four years. 
 
Councillors have listened to your feedback and have 
deeply considered the results of the survey and along 
with the previous Community Strategic Plan 2018-2022 
to determine the priorities and steps needed to be taken 
for the next four years. From there the Shire will draft a 
community strategic plan.  
 
You can find more details in this week’s Pingelly Times. 


